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THE PERSONNEL AND OPTION ISSUE OF THE PROHA GROUP ENDED

The personnel issue of the Proha Group ended on November 30, 2000. In

the issue, the personnel subscribed 106,490 shares at the price of

EUR 12.20 per share, totalling to EUR 1,299,178.00 (about FIM 7.7 

million). Payment deadline for the subscriptions is December 8, 2000.

According to the decision of the General Meeting, a maximum of 200,000

shares were offered for subscription. In accordance with the

conditions of the issue, the Board of Directors of Proha Plc will

decide on the subscription right of the shares that were not

subscribed. The Board has not made the decision yet.

In addition, the option issue that is part of Proha’s incentive 

system also ended on November 30, 2000. All 195,000 options offered

for subscription were subscribed.

The Extraordinary General Meeting of Proha Plc decided on the

directed issue and the issue of the option rights on August 21,

2000. The conditions of the issues were published in a Stock

Exchange Bulletin on August 8, 2000.
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